
From: Cheng, James 
Sent: 8/22/2014 11:39:59 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJ1); 

Powell, Debbie (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DWPt); Redacted 
Redacted 

Cc: Tse, Rick (rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov); Ho, Winnie (winnie.ho@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Spaulding Corrective Action Plan 

Hello, 

Thank you for your timely response to our request for a Corrective Action Plan following the 
February 4, 2014 Spaulding Generating facility inspection. 

Attached you will find the CPUC's response addressed to [Redacted | A hard copy has been 
sent to all of you by US Mail. 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Cheng 

CPUC SED 

SB GT&S 0768243 
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